
Announcements  

Friday, November 4, 2022 

B Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 
Are you missing a sweatshirt, lunch box or water bottle?  Make sure to check the 
lost and found table near the front office if you are.  All unclaimed items will be 
donated to a local charity very soon! 
 
Attention to all who have activity passes, we are in play-off time which are WIAA 
events that Arrowhead hosts.  Prices change as the teams move into higher 
brackets.  The cost for this week’s football game is $7.00 to attend.  Students can 
start using their activity passes again in the winter season.  
 
Help DECA collect 250 boxes for Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas Child.  

Pick up a box from the South Campus front office, fill it with presents and return it 

by Friday, November 11th.   

 


